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VIA EMAIL  
 
July 6, 2018 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 
 
Ahmed Raza Syed, P.Eng. 
c/o Raza Consultants and Construction Ltd.  
 
Dear Mr. Syed: 
 
Re: Professional Conduct Complaint against Ahmed R. Syed, P.Eng. 
 Our File No.:  T16-038 and T16-080 

 
We acknowledge receipt of and thank you for your email of June 29, 2018, wherein you 
notified Engineers and Geoscientists BC (the “Association”) that you passed the 
Professional Practice Examination.  We confirmed that you passed the Professional 
Practice Examination, written on June 12, 2018.  
 
As per the February 4, 2018 Decision and Order of the Discipline Committee on Penalty 
and Costs (the “Decision on Penalty and Costs”), you were required, by May 31, 2018, to 
pay a fine to the Association in the amount of $5,000, complete and pass the Professional 
Practice Examination of the Association, complete the Professional Engineering and 
Geoscience Practice in BC Online Seminar, and pay costs to the Association in the 
amount of $7,500.   
 
The May 24, 2018 Decision of the Discipline Committee on Application (the “Decision on 
Application”) provided you an extension to August 31, 2018 to pay the costs to the 
Association in the amount of $7,500.    
 
As you did not complete all applicable requirements by May 31, 2018, your membership 
with the Association was suspended until such time you complied with the requirements 
of the Decision on Penalty and Costs.  This letter confirms that you have met all the 
requirements indicated in the Decision on Penalty and Costs except the payment of costs 
that has been extended to August 31, 2018.  Your membership with the Association has 
been re-instated as of June 29, 2018.   
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If you have any questions concerning the contents of this letter or wish to discuss this 
matter, please do not hesitate to contact Jesse Romano, Investigation Manager. Thank 
you for the steps you have taken to comply with the conditions so far. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Efrem Swartz, LLB 
Director, Legislation, Ethics and Compliance 
 

 

 

 

 

 


